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September 23, 2025 
 
To All Interested Parties: 
 
I am pleased to announce the availability of up to $14,700,000 for the 2025 Community Safety Request for Proposals 
(RFP). Funding awards will be made for the period of April 1, 2026 to December 31, 2026. Contracts after the initial 
period will be contingent upon successful performance and funding availability. 
 
The 2025 Community Safety RFP Guidelines and Application documents define investment results, requirements, and 
the process for application submission and selection. Please plan to attend 1 of 2 information sessions listed below to 
review the RFP and ask questions. Please bring a paper copy of the 2025 Community Safety RFP Guidelines and 
Application if helpful as no copies will be provided during the in-person information session. 
 

Date Time Location 

 
 

September 30, 
2025 

 

 
 
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

 

Information Session #1 – In person only   
El Centro De La Raza Centilia Cultural Center    
1660 S Roberto Felipe Maestas Festival Street; Seattle, WA 98144   
See Frequently Asked Questions for 
transportation/parking information 
RSVP not required 
*This Information Session will not have the option to join virtually. 

 

October 2, 2025 
 

2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Information Session #2 – Virtual   

Join the meeting now                      
Meeting ID: 254 985 714 914 7 

Passcode:  Ug2fc6GV 
Dial in by phone  

+1 206-686-8357,,442068494# United States, Seattle 
Phone conference ID: 442 068 494# 
Join on a video conferencing device  
Tenant key: seattle@m.webex.com  
Video ID: 117 870 007 0 
 

For technical assistance or accessibility needs, contact:  
Janelle.Jackson@seattle.gov  
Information Session will be recorded and posted on website. 

 
This RFP is an open and competitive process. Completed application packets are due by 12:00pm (noon) on Wednesday, 
November 12, 2025. Applications may be submitted electronically via HSD’s Online Submission System at: 
http://web6.seattle.gov/hsd/rfi/index.aspx OR emailed to HSD_RFP_RFQ_email_submissions@seattle.gov. 
 
The RFP may be downloaded from: http://www.seattle.gov/humanservices/funding-and-reports/funding-opportunities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tanya Kim 
Director 
Human Services Department 
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